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NEW YORK WATER SERVICE CORPORATION
54 East 64" Street
New York, NY 10021
(212) 751-6633

August 20, 1998

Honorable John C. Crary, Secretary

New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, NY 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Crary:

The enclosed Schedule PSC No: 12 Water by New Y ork Water Service Corporation is
being transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission
of the State of New Y ork and isto be effective November 6, 1998. This new schedule is being
proposed to fulfil the new procedure for filing tariffs electronically and will supercede the
Company's current tariff schedule.

New York Water Service Corporation requests awaiver of newspaper publication of the
filing.

Sincerely,

Vincent Bohn
Vice President-Utilities
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